Rebecca thought that the CIAO redesign should be self-funded.  However, Jim Neil disagreed with this. He thought that CIAO should have been included in the original grant proposal for updating the Press’ electronic products.  

As of now, Karen does not know where the money for this project will come from.  

Questions for I Factory and DKV still need to be submitted.  Monday 9:30.   

Steven in charge of the Press’ databases.  Steven wants to see CIAO on the same server with the other CUP products.  Currently using the Mark Logic server, which is XML based.  

Karen will push for I Factory. Steven’s concern is that DKV is primarily a Web designing company with little experience in database architecture.   
Todd Hardy at DKV offered to take on the Guttenberg-e project but then backed out.  Karen is “mystified” by what happened.   
My concerns: Will DKV be able to handle the work load?  We have a bigger than usual update scheduled for December.  Also, once Eunice starts updating the pages, we will be uploading even more content to FileMaker.  
Can we program Major Domo to fully automate add and delete subscribers?   

